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Good morning, I am in support of this bill to pass. I have been involved in some form 

of power sports since I was a child. It is a great way for the community to come 

together. It is also a great for local community’s to have tourists spend money and 

help their economies out. Growing the sport is great for everyone. Keeping them off 

interstates is a good idea, I think it’s perfect for them on roads and non interstate 

highways.  


